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Alert: The Food and Drug Administration has expanded the current
Recalls on Fresh Cantaloupe Because of Possible Health Risk Due
to Salmonella

Date: 11/27/2023

Pacific Coast Fruit Company

201 NE 2" Ave

Portland, OR 97232

To Our Valued Customer Partners,

This is to advise you that Pacific Coast Fruit Company is NOT involved with the recently expanded recall
efforts concerning Fresh Cantaloupe and fresh cut cantaloupe.

The FDA has expanded the original recall to include the following notices:

Sofia Produce, LLC DBA Trufresh Expands Recall to Include all “Malichita” Brand and “Rudy” Brand Fresh

Crown Jewels Produce Recalls “Malichita / Z Farms” Label of Whole Cantaloupes Because of Possible Health Risk
Duet monella | FDA:
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Please see the CDC notice here for further information:
Salmonella OQutbreak Linked to Cantaloupes | CDC
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Salmonella is an organism which can cause serious and sometimes fatal infections in young children, frail
or elderly people, and others with weakened immune systems. Healthy people may experience fever,
nausea, vomiting, diarrhea (which may be bloody), and abdominal pain. In rare cases the organism can
get into the bloodstream and produce more severe illness such as arterial infections (i.e. infected
aneurysms), endocarditis and arthritis.

Best Regards,

David Doble

Senior Director - Food Safety
Pacific Coast Fruit Company
ddoble@pcfruit.com

TEL: {800} 423-4945 | EMAIL: WWW.PCFRUIT.COM Dortlan Soatil

201 NE 2nd Avenue 7250 S 228th Street
Portland, OR 97232 Kent, WA 98032



